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8th October 2021 

 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

Please read the enclosed update from Shropshire Public Health.   

 

This has been issued to all Shropshire schools not just The Priory and does not indicate we are 

subject to any extra interventions.  It contains important information about current cases in the 

community, symptoms to look for, testing and the role schools are playing in keeping parents 

informed during this period of increased cases in the wider community. 

 

Kind regards 

 
 

Mrs A Pope 

Headteacher 

 

Enc. 

The Priory School 
Headteacher:  A Pope BA (Hons) PGCE MA 
Longden Road, Shrewsbury,  
Shropshire, SY3 9EE 
 
01743 284000 
info@tpstrust.co.uk 

www.tpstrust.co.uk 


